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President Mark Bulger called the meeting to order at 8:02pm. Present were board members Mark, Chris, Jim and Barb.

The purpose for the call was to provide a state convention update. Mark mentioned that ACBN had a unique opportunity to hear from Tony Stephens, ACB’s Director of Development. Jim had reached out to inquire as to his availability for April 18. Pending further complications from the Coronavirus Covid-19 pandemic, Tony is available and willing to present. Like Claire last year, he will be housed at the Omaha Downtown Hyatt Place at a cost to ACBN equal to the points necessary to secure the room on Jim’s World of Hyatt points, currently estimated at $24 per 1,000 points. A motion was made by Jim and seconded by Chris to expend the funds to bring in Tony Stephens.

Following the reading of the tentative convention agenda, the meeting adjourned at 8:22pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Jim Jirak
Recording Secretary
